
 

   

 

May 2, 2025  
   

The Honorable Tom Cole   
Chairman   
Committee on Appropriations   
H-305, The Capitol   
Washington, DC 20515   

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   
Ranking Member   
Committee on Appropriations   
1036 Longworth HOB   
Washington, DC 20515   

   
   
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   
   
I am requesting funding for Real-Time Evaluation, Improvement, and Manufacturing of 3D Printed 
Pharmaceuticals in fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Texas A&M Health 
Science Center, located at 8441 Riverside Parkway, Clinical Building 1, Suite 3100, Bryan, Texas, 77807, 
United States. 
 
The funding would be used to enable precise, on-demand drug production using real-time analytical 
tools to ensure quality, safety, and efficacy at the point of care. This cutting-edge technology would 
allow pharmacists to tailor exact dosages for pediatric and rare disease patients, populations often 
underserved by mass drug manufacturing, while also reducing drug shortages and improving treatment 
outcomes. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it leverages cutting-edge, real-
time quality analysis to produce precise, on-demand medications, especially for pediatric and rare 
disease patients, while reducing dependence on foreign supply chains, mitigating drug shortages, and 
strengthening the reliability, safety, and affordability of our healthcare system. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purpose authorized by section 272 
of title 15, United States Code.   
   
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.   
   
Sincerely,   
   

   
   
Michael T. McCaul   
Member of Congress   


